
I watched this 

film from the 

library DVD 

collection: 

I signed up to 

receive the     

library         

newsletter: 

 

I looked this up 

in  the library 

catalog: 

 

I read this book 

by an author I’ve 

never read.  

 

 

 

 

 

I attended this 

library program: 

 

 

 

 

I looked up this family 

name in Ancestry      

Library Edition or     

Heritage Quest (online 

genealogy resources): 

 

 

 

I read this     

nonfiction book: 

I read this 

graphic novel: 

 

 

 

 

I read this book  

from the display 

area or “new” 

shelves: 

 

 

I downloaded 

this item  

using Libby: 

 

 

 

 

I listened to this 

audiobook: 

 

 

 

 

 

I read this juvenile 

fiction book: 

 

 

 

I learned about 

this from the HPL 

website, calendar 

of events, or 

weekly email list: 

 

 

 

 

 

I read this 

newspaper or 

magazine: 

 

 

 

 I read this genre 

(romance, west-

ern, mystery, 

etc.) novel: 

 

 

I downloaded this 

digital magazine 

using BRIDGES: 

 

 

 

I started learning 

this language us-

ing Transparent 

Languages (online 

language learning 

resource): 

 

 

I re-read this old 

favorite: 

 

 

 

 

 

I checked out this 

travel guide: 

 

 

 

I read this book 

published in the 

year I was born: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I read this fiction 

book: 

 

 

 

 

 

I tried out this online 

database  

(check it out yourself @ 

www.hudson.lib.ia.us or 

ask a librarian): 

 

 

Hudson Public Library           January 1 - March 31, 2025 

 

FREE 

 READ 

ADULT WINTER BOOK BINGO 

I checked out this 

cookbook: 

I read this book 

that takes 

place in anoth-

er country: 



Join us for the Adult Winter Book Bingo Challenge! 
 

How to participate? 
Adults (18 and older) with a Hudson Public Library card are eligible to participate.  Get your bingo 
card from the library or print it off from the library website and decide which squares you want to 
complete to make a bingo.  First bingo earns a free new or gently used book off our book sale; 
second bingo earns a bookmark; and a third bingo earns an item purchased for the library, by the 
library, in your honor. If you’re feeling really ambitious, a blackout bingo is an option and earns 
you a special prize!  Every time you complete a square, fill in the blank with what you read or did.  
 
How much time do you have to complete this card? 
Our winter reading program will run during the months of January, February, and March. 
 
Why should you play?  
Because it is fun to try something new and challenge yourself! Take this opportunity to read some-
thing new, attend a program or event, or try out a different service or format. You might be sur-
prised at what you can discover at your library!  Of course, the opportunity to earn prizes is also a 
good reason to play. 
 
What do you do with the card when finished? 
Bring the card into the library on or before April 4 and show us your bingos. You can pick up your 
prize after each bingo or all at the end.  

 
We hope this is a fun opportunity for you to discover new things at the Hudson Public Library. If 
you have any questions, call us at 319-988-4217, email us at staff@hudson.lib.ia.us , or stop by 
the library. 

 
 
 

Bingo cards will be available at the check-out desk starting January 1, 2025. 


